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I would like to urge the committee to support HB2527 and help improve the 

infrastructure at the Union County Fairgrounds.  In the past decade the fairgrounds 

have seen an increasing number of events that help drive the economic engine of the 

area.  Improving the water and sewer system would make it easier to market the 

facility and improve the overall experience for attendees at all events.  This 

investment would pay long term dividends for the region.  For all of these reasons I 

would encourage you to support the bill. 

 

John Frisch 


